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Science 

In Science this week we have started our new topic ‘Animals, 
Including Humans.’ For this half term we shall be investigating 

the ‘human’ aspect of this topic.  

We began by trying to label the different parts of the body as a 
class. We then tried to do this by ourselves later on in the day. 

Next week we shall be thinking about the senses of taste, sight 
and smell, and exploring if they affect each other. We will be 
doing some food tasting so please can you make me aware of 

any allergies via a message on Class Dojo. Thanks 

Star of the Week 

for using some amazing 
adjectives to describe the 

characters in Literacy this 
week 

Well Done! 
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Homework 

This week’s homework involves some History         
research. The children have been thinking about their 
favourite toys in History. They now need to find out 

what your favourite toys were (and 
maybe even their grandparents        
favourite toys) when you were       

children. See if you can find them on 
the internet.  

There is also a Story Time With Jesus 
linked to our Act of Collective Worship. 

 Class Collective Worship 

This week we had our first class Act of Collective  Worship. Our theme was 
‘God’s Wonderful World.’ Inspired by the story of creation from the Book of 

Genesis we thought about how God had made the world to be treasured and 
cared for, and how we could do that.  

We started our Act of Collective Worship by dipping our fingers into a bowl 
of water and making the sign of the cross on our foreheads. Some of us then 
read about the Creation from the Bible, we all sang the song ‘Who Put The 
Colours In The   Rainbow’ in response to our Scripture. We thought about 
how we could take care of, and look after God’s world the way that He 

wanted us to. Our Mission then was to make a postcard showing something 
that God created, and to bring it home and tell somebody at home all about 

how God created the world and how we can look after it for Him. 


